INTERNATIONAL ISLAMIC UNIVERSITY, ISLAMABAD
(Office of the Provost, Female Hostels)

Dated: 01-03-2024

No. FH, 2024- IIUI-

NOTICE

HOSTEL SEAT CHANGE / INTERCHANGE

In order to accommodate the needs of hostel residents, the hostel seat change/interchange

process is_$ét to take place on March 04 and 05, 2024. Students desiring to change their
ified dates

hostel seats are advised to submit their seat change applications on the spec

during office hours.
Room changes will be considered exclusively on medical grounds or in cases involving blood
relations. Kindly note that applications received after the designated dates will not be

entertained.
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